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Jeremiah 44:9·· Have YOU forgotten the bad deeds of YOUR forefathers and 
the bad deeds of the kings of Judah and the bad deeds of their 
wives and YOUR own bad deeds and the bad deeds of YOUR wives, 
that they have done in the land of Judah and in the streets of 
Jerusalem? 

[8] - References: 

· And after all that has come upon us for our bad deeds and our 
great guiltiness, for you yourself, O our God, have 
underestimated our error, and you have given us those who have 
escaped such as these. (Ezra 9:13) 

· Yes, when they had made for themselves a molten statue of a 
calf and began to say;  This is your God who led you up out of 
Egypt, and they went on to commit great acts of disrespect. 
(Nehemiah 9:18) 

· And we have not listened to your servants the prophets, who 
have spoken in your name to our kings, our princes and our 
forefathers and to all the people of the land. (Daniel 9:6) 

· And he continued to do what was bad in Yehowah’s eyes, just as 
Manasseh his father had done. (2 Kings 21:20) 

· And he continued to do what was bad in Yehowah’s eyes, 
according to all that his father had done. (2 Kings 24:9) 

· And he came to have seven hundred wives, princesses, and three 
hundred concubines, and his wives gradually inclined his heart. 
(1 Kings 11:3) 

· Without exception no one has proved to be like Ahab, who sold 
himself to do what was bad in the eyes of Yehowah, whom 
Jezebel his wife egged on. (1 Kings 21:25) 

· And all the men who were knowing that their wives had been 
making sacrificial smoke to other gods, and all the wives who 
were standing as a great congregation, and all the people who 
were dwelling in the land of Egypt, in Pathros, proceeded to 
answer Jeremiah, saying; (Jeremiah 44:15) 

 


